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In response to concerns from stakeholders over the timing of the survey, we 
have extended the deadline for the survey from Monday, December 19, 2022 
to Friday, January 20, 2023. If you already have responded, thank you for 
taking the time to share your views with the GASB. 
 

The survey is part of the Pension PIR process that, in part, will help the Board 
(1) determine whether the Statements are accomplishing their stated purpose, 
(2) evaluate the Statements’ implementation and continuing compliance costs 
and related benefits, and (3) obtain feedback to improve the standards-setting 
process. (Further information about the research effort can be found on the 
dedicated page on the GASB website.) 
 

The survey generally should take about one to two hours to complete due to 
the complexity of the pension standards. It can be accessed by clicking here. 
 

Because of the length of the survey, it is recommended that you review the 
survey before responding. You can download it in its entirety from the first 
page of the survey. You also can save your survey answers once you have 
started the survey and return to complete it later. 
 

Again, thank you in advance for your feedback, which is vital to the GASB’s 
efforts to improve accounting and financial reporting.  
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jialan Su 
(jsu@gasb.org), Supervising Project Manager.  
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https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgasb.org%2Fpage%2Fpagecontent%3FpageId%3D%2Fpir%2Findex.html%26isStaticPage%3Dtrue%23section-1&data=05%7C01%7Cjwalker%40flcities.com%7Cdd6d1a9dbf6240b9009808dad21164f2%7C2d642e08dfa4427d864657d423c7c43e%7C0%7C0%7C638053269402692455%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AIu2qglgCIbVyp2CrWHY3KrJWkpDDZ9c8eSZV8fX10Q%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gasb.org%2Fcs%2FContentServer%3Fc%3DGASBContent_C%26cid%3D1176170513541%26d%3D%26pagename%3DGASB%252FGASBContent_C%252FProjectPage&data=05%7C01%7Cjwalker%40flcities.com%7Cdd6d1a9dbf6240b9009808dad21164f2%7C2d642e08dfa4427d864657d423c7c43e%7C0%7C0%7C638053269402692455%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gbAIK49jFqunJnyQyxVtsiJnMfhojfCOHqXgWkDha%2FM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fafsurveys.org%2Fse%2F4CA36E92132F3756&data=05%7C01%7Cjwalker%40flcities.com%7Cdd6d1a9dbf6240b9009808dad21164f2%7C2d642e08dfa4427d864657d423c7c43e%7C0%7C0%7C638053269402692455%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Sdoa4lJaSwSfs5ulQjcVFxVSo6vQKR9JmVVXG24lqog%3D&reserved=0
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